
 
 
 
 
 

 
February 12, 2009 

 
 
To:  Urbana City Council members Lynne Barnes, Brandon Bowersox, David Gehrig, Robert 

Lewis, Dennis Roberts, Charlie Smyth and Heather Stevenson 
 
From:  Laurel Prussing 
 
Re:  Reappointment and Appointments 
 
 
I am pleased to submit the following reappointment for your approval: 
 
 
Reappointment 
 
Civilian Police Review Board – term to expire June 30, 2011 
 
 James McNeely 
 
Appointments 
 
Design Review Board – Shirley Stillinger 
 

Ms. Stillinger has been a resident of Urbana for the last 43 ½ years.  She is a retired 
social worker and was a member of the Champaign County Board for 14 years.  Ms. 
Stillinger’s term will expire on June 30, 2011. 

 
 
Design Review Board – Alice Englebretsen 
 

Ms. Englebretsen has been a resident of Urbana for the last 29 years and is retired from 
the University of Illinois.  She is active in HUENA and the Sierra Club and had 
previously served on the Community Development Commission.  Ms. Englebretsen’s 
term will expire on June 30, 2010. 

 
 
Historic Preservation Commission – Joan Stolz 

 
Ms. Stoltz has been a resident of Urbana for the last 22 years.  She has been a Professor 
of Art at Parkland College since 1998.  Ms. Stolz’s term will expire on June 30, 2011. 


